ONEONTA CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
MARCH 11, 2022

The Oneonta City Board of Education met in a special called meeting March 11, 2022, at 7:30
a.m. in the Oneonta City Board of Education Office. Members present were Don Maples,
President, Ricky Hicks, and Matthew Taylor. Patrick Adams and Sharon Breaseale were absent.

AGENDA APPROVED:

On a move from Mr. Hicks and a second from Mr. Taylor, the board unanimously approved the
agenda.

SUPERINTENDENT RECOMMENDATIONS:

On a move from Mr. Taylor and a second from Mr. Hicks the board unanimously approved
Superintendent Smith’s recommendation 1.

1. Approved Jennifer Fallen as homebound teacher for Oneonta Middle School for the
month of March 2022.

BOARD RECOMMENDATIONS:

On a move from Mr. Hicks and a second from Mr. Taylor the board unanimously approved
Board recommendation 1.

1. Approved the proposed process and posting for the position of Superintendent of
Oneonta City Schools.

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT:
Superintendent Smith stated the superintendent posting will follow specifications made by law

and will be posted at each school campus and in the central office. Today, March 11, will be
the first day of the required thirty day posting.

On a move from Mr. Hicks and a second from Mr. Taylor the meeting was adjourned.
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